July 1, 1965

Dr. Ratke Buzina
Department of Nutrition :
Institute of Public Health ol
Rockefellerova 7
Zagreb 1,
- YUGOSLAVIA

Dear Ratko;

A We must now squarely face the guestion of missing 1963 follow-up
data from Dalmiatia and Slavonia. Dy, Keys has written or will write for repro-
duction of the initial form items, '

I find an inordinate number (about 300) of ECGs not available or coded
for 1963, and about 200 history and physical forms not available or coded.

You once mentioned some other material to follow, and that some of
the records were being handled by Imbimbo. Please provide us with all shipping
information on all follow-up data, shipping date, shipping number, number and
type of packages. The subject numbers are enclosed. Have you duplicates or microe-
film? Please check and inform us immediately. If they are truly lost then we have
much work to do. g -

Regavds,

Henry Blackburn, M. D,

HB:mj
Enclosures

CC: Dr. Keys



